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Sent: 20 July 2022 22:10
To: Licensing (HDC) <Licensing@huntingdonshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Roberto's Deli Pavement Licence - SR366080 & Proposed Application For a Premises Licence

Dear Sirs

| write with reference to Robertos Deli Application for a Premises Licence. | cannot find the application online so am addressing my concerns via a letter to
you as stated on the attached form posted in the window of the premises.

Mr Sanna’s application for yet another change to his business model and to have further extended hours at his Deli shop which was
originally to be run between the hours of 10 am to 4 pm | object profusely on the grounds that the noise level and extended times of noise level will affect my living
together with Mr Sanna’s lack of respect and consideration for the residential areas surrounding his business.
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